
WELCOME 
Palm Grove Mennonite Church 

November 12, 2023 

 

“These things have I written unto you that believe on the Name of 

the Son of God; that ye may know that you have eternal life, and 

that ye may believe on the Name of the Son of God.” 

I John 5:13 

Prayer Meeting  8:45 a.m. 

Discipleship Classes will not be meeting this morning. 

Discipleship Lesson for next Sunday: “Walking in Truth”  

                                                   II John 1:1-11; III John 1:1-11 

 

Communion Service  9:15 a.m. 

“While they were eating, Jesus took bread, blessed it, and broke 

it, and gave it to them, and said, ‘Take, eat; this is My body.’ Then 

He took a cup, gave thanks, and gave it to them, and they all 

drank from it.  He said to them, ‘This is My blood of the new 

covenant, which is poured out for many.’” Mark 14:22-25 

 

   Song Leader: Nick Webb 

   Announcements & Offering 

   Prayer & Praise, led by Brendan Nolt 

   Message: Pastor JR Weaver 

   Special Music – Amanda Yoder 

   Sharing Time 

   Sharing of Emblems 

   Foot Washing Scripture John 13:1-17 – Matt Beiler  

   Congregational Song 

   Benediction 

 

Offerings Last Week: 

   General                        $5,875.02 

   Expansion                      1,950.00 (gym rental) 

   Local Missions                   16.00 

   Alms                                 336.00 

Message Next Sunday: Marlin Yoder 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

This Week At Palm Grove: 

 

This Afternoon – Christmas Choir practice at 4:30p.m. 

 

Wednesday – Prayer Service here at the church at 7:30. 

 

Saturday – Turkey-in-the-Hole at Gator Camp. 

 

Next Sunday – Everyone is invited to a thanksgiving meal in the 

gymnasium following the service. 

 

Congratulations to Mylon & Lori Miller on their wedding yesterday. 

 

Thank you to each of you who blessed us abundantly for Pastor’s 

appreciation.  It is a joy to serve here at Palm Grove.  

                                                                     -Our love, JR & MaryAnn 

 

If you have a Christmas box to fill for Samaritans Purse—they will 

be picked up on Thursday. 

 

Jason Beiler will be hosting the “Surviving the Holidays” seminar 

on Sunday, November 19, at 4:00p.m. at Bethel Mennonite 

Church.  This is for anyone dealing with the loss of a loved one.  If 

you’re interested, please text or call Jason at 941-957-8914. 

 

 

Palm Grove Christian School: 

   Wednesday – Chapel at 8:30 – Andy Ard 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

“The earth, O Lord, is full of Your mercy; 

Teach me Your statues.”  

Psalm 119:64 

 

 


